ﬂ If we feel it is unsafe for families and
A/L teachers to travel due to weather
conditions, we will cancel classes. There will
not be make up classes or refunds if we have to
cancel.

If we must cancel, we will put a message on our
voice mail by 7:00 AM for our Saturday classes,
and as soon as possible for our Friday and
Wednesday evening classes. We will also ask KOB
and KOAT to add us to the cancelation list that is
published on their television stations, websites
and phone apps.
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